



## **Astbury and Moreton Neighbourhood Plan**

**Meeting held at Astbury Village Hall  
Wednesday 22nd. July 2015**

**Present: John Carter (JC), Nick Sharman (NS), Phill Critchlow, (PC), Judith Critchlow (AJC), Don Muir, (DM) Andrew Thomson (AT)**

**Apologies: Andrew Rutherford, (AR), Jill Harrison, (JH), Sandie Boynton (SB) (Other abbreviations- CE - Cheshire East)**

1. JC introduced the meeting.
  2. JC advised Parish Council funds nearly exhausted, he is compiling a list of anticipated expenditure—will take some time, he has asked SB to assist and liaise with Parish Clerk. There may be a possibility of around £8,000 available from Locality. JC to obtain form AT will assist, there is a time limit for spending the grant.
  3. AT has produced 3 amendments (ménage illumination/traffic in conservation area/new housing policy mix) following the Public Meeting. Needs incorporating in draft policy document.
  4. Landscape policies—we need to know what our "views" are. (eg Village Green, views from the high ground, Ackers Crossing open space, Common Land at Brownlow Heath) Agreed JC and PC to take photos of appropriate views to go in a glossary, ideally these should satisfy all 3 criteria- Inspector will check these closely. AT issued email with Bunbury's views.
  5. JC to look at SSI sites, PC to compile details of listed buildings, Heritage Aspects to go on separate list. JC has a historic asset map.
  6. Meeting held with Tom Evans- very supportive. Meeting with CE re plan.
  7. Agreed we should compile a list of businesses in the Parishes- include as an appendix. Paragraph to go in next newsletter requesting details of businesses.
  8. AT outlined next steps and processes.
  9. NP team will compile appendices and include photographs to link to policies.
  10. Meeting closed at 9.00
  11. Next Meetings Wednesday 5th August/Wednesday 16th. September in Astbury Village Hall 7/7.30
- Distribution—by email to all members. (including Parish Clerk)